
In  support of Miami-Dade  County’s sustainability efforts, gain efficien-
cies through the use of technologies and enhance compliance, Miami-
Dade Fire Rescue Department is making changes in the way life safety 
inspections are conducted. 
 
Here are some of the changes that will take place on Monday, April 16, 
2012: 

♦ Inspection results and images will be captured electronically. 
♦ Signatures will be captured electronically. 
♦ Paper inspection results will not be left on site by the inspectors. 
♦ A copy of the report will be emailed to customer at conclusion of  

inspection if there is an email address on file or if you provide an 
email address at time of inspection. 

♦ A copy of the inspection will be sent via the US Postal Service on 
the next business day. 
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Specific questions or concerns can be addressed and answered by contacting the Fire Pre-
vention  Division via telephone at 786-331-4800, Monday through Friday, between the hours 
of 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., or via email mdfrfpfireprevention@miamidade.gov.  
 
If we can be of further assistance please contact us. 
 
Chief Arthur L. Holmes, Jr. 
Fire Marshal  

CRD: 2012.04.13 SKR 


